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Gulf Coast Educators FCU Presented “Stand Up for Texas Public Schools” Award 

    

Pasadena, TX: Gulf Coast Educators Federal Credit Union has been 

recognized by the Texas Association of School Boards with the 

“Stand Up for Texas Public Schools” award for the second year in a 

row. This award is presented to businesses who stand up and 

support public schools in our community. 

 

In order to receive this award, businesses must be nominated by 

school districts in their area. Gulf Coast Educators FCU has received 

this recognition from several Texas school districts, including 

Pasadena ISD, Dickinson ISD, Pearland ISD, Humble ISD, and Santa Fe ISD. 

 

“On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff at TASB, I thank you and recognize you as an example in 

your community. Your unselfish willingness to go the extra mile for schools is an inspiring testimony to 

your support of students and schools,” said TASB Executive Director, James Crow. 

 

Gulf Coast Educators FCU is proud to serve educators and school employees all across the state of Texas. 

We understand the impact that schools have on our community and are honored to receive such 

prestigious recognition. 

 

To learn more about the Stand Up for Texas Public Schools initiative, 

visit www.standup4txpublicschools.org. 

 

About Gulf Coast Educators FCU: In 1948, eleven Pasadena ISD educators got together and formed what 

today remains a credit union dedicated to serving the financial needs of school employees in the state of 

Texas. The credit union offers its member-owners a full line of banking services, but through a 

cooperative ownership structure. To learn more about the credit union, visit www.gcefcu.org. 
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